
For crime prevention information contact the 

Physical Security/Crime Prevention Office at (760) 830-4561.

May sets focus on School Violence Prevention. School violence incidents 

have occurred in past decades and recent months. Regardless if you are a 

parent, teacher, counselor, or student, use these prevention actions:

Report it: Report any hints of violent behaviors to school authorities.

Inform Adults: Children witnessing/experiencing violence 

must tell adults (parents, teachers, and counselors) until 

someone does something.

Reach Out to People: Reach out to bullied children, those

who are bullying & any other child, especially those with

signs of anxiety/depression, or trouble managing emotions.

Watch for Warning Signs: Be attentive for warning signs of violence, 

which includes talking/playing with weapons, harming pets, bullying 

others, watching violent movies, and speaking aggressively.

These are only a few actions available. Be aware of different risk 

factors (poor academic performance, dysfunctional family dynamic,   

delinquency, etc.) associated with school violence, but know violence 

is not only caused by these occurrences/behaviors. 

Be there, report it, and support children!


